OPEN MEETING ON ROAD SAFETY IN SHORTLANDS AND THE SAFETY OF OUR ROADS – SATURDAY 18 NOVEMBER

Just how safe are our roads in Shortlands? Are you worried about vehicles speeding, particularly along our key roads, endangering pedestrians, or potholes causing drivers and cyclists to swerve to avoid damage? How about trying to cross between tightly packed parked cars belonging to commuters using Shortlands Station, or bushes and trees overhanging pavements, forcing you walk out into the road?

Come along to an Open Meeting on Road Safety in Shortlands being organised by the SRA at 10.30am on Saturday 18 November at Harris Primary Academy in Kingswood Road.

You will be able to hear from the Council about plans to make our roads safer and how the police are working to support road safety. But, mainly, you'll have a golden opportunity to join in and tell us what worries you most about our roads and let us have your ideas for making them safer for the future. It will also give you an opportunity to pick up on other key local issues like the future of Shortlands Village.

Please come along if you care about road safety, so your voice can be heard.